
ASP (Appalachia Service Project) Informational Meeting 
Mayfield United Methodist Church 

All ASP projects are critical home repair (projects that will make a home 
warmer, safer or drier). 

 
Important Dates  

If you plan to go on the trip, you must attend these events with the team.  
 

March 30, 2025 ASP Training (3 S’-Sensitivity) 6:00-8:00pm 

April 6, 2025 Pancake Breakfast (Sunday 
morning) 

8:30am-12:30pm 

April 26, 2025 
(Recommended) 

Poverty Simulation at Mentor UMC 
(register at East Ohio Conference) 
(eastohio-reg.brtapp.com/PovertySi

mMentor) 

11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m 

May 4, 2025 ASP Training (3 S’- Safety) 6:00-8:00pm 

June 1, 2025 ASP Training (3 S’- Stewardship) 6:00-8:00pm 

July 5-12- ASP  Mission Trip Week  

 
We may adjust our departure time/date depending on our location.  

However, we will likely leave on Saturday, July 5, stay overnight somewhere 
and do something fun on Saturday, and arrive on Sunday, July 6th at our 

location. We will then drive home on Saturday, July 12 
 

Location- TBD (most likely Kentucky, but we will know early April) 
 

Who can go?  

Youth volunteers must have completed the 6th grade.The ratio of adults to 
youth is 2:5. Groups are divided into “work crews” of 5-7 people in total, with 

at least 2 adults (age 19+) on each. 

 

 



How much does it cost? 
$375 - per week at ASP + $25 travel = $400 total due to Mayfield United 

Methodist Church.  
We will do some fundraising to cover other costs and each person will need 

about $100 spending money for the week. 
A non-refundable deposit of $175 is due by March 16th to secure your spot. 

Make cash or check payable to Mayfield United Methodist Church.  If you pay 
online through the church website or Venmo- please put in memo ASP Trip.  

 
Fundraising? 

We will need all hands on deck for a pancake breakfast on Sunday April 6th.  
Students may also sell “Mission Trip Stock” for $20/each, but this will be 

explained more  
 

How to register? 
Email Pastor Beth (beth@mayfieldchurch.org) so I have your commitment in 
writing.  You will then receive the link to the ASP website for the registration 

forms to be completed.  
  


